

November 1, 2023

Subject: Change of manufacturing location for Pyrotube® product line

Dear Valued Customer,

We hope this message finds you well. We wanted to inform you of an important update regarding our Pyrotube® product line. This change will impact the following catalog numbers:

Pyrotube® Depyrogenated Tubes

TK100-10

TS050-10

TB240-5

TB013-5

Effective immediately, all Pyrotube® Depyrogentated Tubes will now be manufactured out of our UK facility. We assure you that this change in manufacturing location will not affect the quality or consistency of our products. The manufacturing process and packaging will remain consistent with our current practices.

The only noticeable change you will observe is the updated label on our Pyrotube® products, which will now state the United Kingdom as the country of origin. Rest assured that this change does not compromise the reliability and effectiveness of our products. Our ACCI UK facility is ISO 9001 certified, and have been approved as an ACC US supplier through our supplier approval process. We have taken all necessary steps to ensure that our UK facility meets the same high standards we uphold in our original manufacturing site.

At Associates of Cape Cod Inc., we are committed to providing you with the best quality products and exceptional customer service. This change in manufacturing location allows us to enhance our production capabilities while maintaining the same level of excellence you have come to expect from us.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this update, please do not hesitate to contact your local Sales, Technical Support, or Customer Service representative. Alternatively, inquiries can also be sent to info@acciusa.com.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. We look forward to serving you with our Pyrotube® products manufactured in our UK facility.

Best regards,



Vann Jones
Director, Global Marketing
Associates of Cape Cod, Inc.